
Drawing for Scholarship Money 
Biology 
Department Of 

 

If you have declared your major in the Biological  
Sciences (BS, BSE, or BA in Biology or BS in        

Biochemistry and Molecular Biology) before or during 
the Spring 2013 and Fall 2013 semesters, then this 

opportunity is for you!    

Are you a declared Are you a declared Are you a declared Are you a declared     
Biology major?Biology major?Biology major?Biology major?    

Look for more details in August 
when you come to school.   

Qualifying events will be listed 
on the Biology website. 

biology.emporia.edu 

Below is list of possible events that 
would be eligible. 
 
• Attendance at the Huge Activities 

Fair, Study Abroad Fair, or other     
approved events 

• Attendance at a university-wide     
majors fair 

• Attendance at any of the meetings of 
the student organization that are    
associated with the Biology Dept. 
(Biology Club, Caduceus Society,    
Tri-Beta, The Wildlife Society) 

• Participation in any of the events 
sponsored by the biology RSOs 
(fishing tournament, blood drive, 
plant sale, etc.) 

• Attendance at any of the social 
events that the Biology Department 
will organize 

• Attendance at departmental seminar 
• Attendance at the Research and   

Creativity Day 
• Attendance at a scientific meeting 
• Meeting with your advisor for          

enrollment during the first 30 days   
after enrollment begins for the next 
semester 

• Interviewing a faculty member 
• Participation in optional field trips that 

would be organized as part of a class 

During the Fall 2012 semester, you can earn 
chances in a drawing for a $250 scholarship 
that is applicable to the Fall 2013 tuition and 
fees.  Chances for drawing are earned when 
you attend any of several qualifying events.  
The more events that you attend, the more 
chances that you will have in the drawing. 
The drawing will be held during finals week 
and the scholarship added to your financial 
aid package for the next academic year.  
There will be a scholarship drawing for a new 
student (transfer or freshman) and a drawing 
for a continuing student.      


